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[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

391-2025-254

June 23, 2025

Tara Warder
tara.warder@grey.ca

Dear Tara Warder:

Thank you for your email requesting the reinstatement of the Ontario Staycation Tax
Credit. Your email to the minister was forwarded to us and we are pleased to
respond.

Ontario is the most-visited travel destination in Canada and the Ontario government is
dedicated to supporting the tourism sector and protecting our economy. That is why
we have invested nearly $200 million in our tourism sector this fiscal year alone.

As tax policy is under the purview of the Ministry of Finance, we have shared your
email with our colleagues there for consideration.

Thank you,

Correspondence Unit
Ministry of Tourism, Culture and Gaming

Taking pride in strengthening Ontario, its places and its people

Confidentiality Warning: This email contains information intended only for the use of the
individual identified above. If you have received this email in error, please advise us by
responding to this email and destroy all copies of this message. Thank you.


